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First name: Emily

Last name: Sadow

Organization: Friends of the Wheeler Peak Wilderness

Title: 

Comments: Dear Supervisor,

 

Please regard e-bikes as what they are, motorized vehicles. The impact of these bikes on trails/roads where

currently motorized vehicles are NOT allowed will be immeasurable. The popularity of these machines is growing

exponentially. They are a wonderful resource, but should not be allowed to adversely affect the wildlife, people,

and environment. I understand that they make things more accessible for people. However, if we say that every

time we want more access for people there would be no wild places left. I cannot physically go to certain places,

but I will not ask a for lift or road to be built for my own pleasure of arriving there. Please do the responsible thing

and keep current non-motorized trails and roads non-motorized to ALL forms of travel.

Respectfully,

Emily Sadow


